
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
The holiday season is quickly approaching and that means it is almost 
time for our Winter Concert.  Our students have been hard at work in 
lessons and rehearsals and are looking forward to sharing their music 
with you.   
 
This year the concert will take place during the day on December 22nd.  
Students in Pre K to 4th grade will be performing from 9:00 to 10:00, 
and Band, Chorus and 5th Grade Chime Students will be performing from 
10:30 – 11:30. 
 
Students should wear his or her school uniform or are welcome to dress 
in holiday attire.  (No Sneakers or Jeans) 
 
We are excited about giving students this performance opportunity and 
look forward to our performance! 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to email me at 
mtesta@haledon.org 
 
Musically Yours, 
 
 
 
Mr. Testa and Mrs. Frontino 

What: Winter Concert 
When: December 22nd 2016 
Time: Pre K – 4th Grade 9:00 AM 
5th Grade, Chorus, and Band 10:30 AM 
Where: HPS Gym 


